
 

Perry Hall High School 
Music Department 
Concert Dresses 

4601 Ebenezer Road, Baltimore, Maryland, 21236 • 410-887-5188 • Fax: 410-887-5116 
http://perryhallband.pbworks.com 

October 27, 2017 

 Dear parent of _____________________, 
 
As you may already be aware, the students in the Perry Hall High School Symphonic 

Winds, Wind Ensemble, Concert Orchestra, and Chamber Orchestra all have special concert 
attire. All students who did not already own the concert attire have been measured by an 
orchestra parent, Kim Schuster, and the order has been placed on pending status. 

 
To prevent incurring additional expense caused by returning dresses and tuxedo 

components that were the wrong size, we are supplying this document to all students so 
you will have the opportunity to make corrections as you see fit. 

 
All women in these ensembles will be wearing a Sarina style dress according to the 

following sizing chart: 
 
 
 
 


